The Holidays are almost upon us, and as a reminder, this
set back period is one of the most important savings
opportunities for our Sustainability Program! As you get
ready for the break, please take a few minutes to prepare
your area to help GCCCD’s energy conservation efforts.

BEFORE THE BREAK

* Turn off and unplug printers, computers, and
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monitors.

Clean out and unplug microwaves, coffee

makers, and other small appliances.

« |fyou have blinds in your area, ensure that
they are closed.

If you're the last person to leave, as always,

GROSSMONT-CUYAMACA please turn lights offl

CoMMuNITY CQLLEGE DisTRICT

Empty, unplug and thaw mini-fridges (be
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careful to not saturate the carpet/floor)
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